
 
Province de Québec          Municipalité de Bristol           May 15, 2012 
 

A special meeting of the Bristol Council was held in the Townhall on May 
15th, 2012 at 6:00 p.m., in accordance with Municipal Code, with Mayor Brent 
Orr, and Crs. Steve Forbes, Colette O’Malley, Greg Graham, Brian Drummond 
and Debbie Kilgour.  Cr. Smith did not attend. 
 
(12-05-94)  Motion Cr. Forbes to adopt the agenda. Crd.  The Mayor 

abstains from voting. 
 
(12-05-95)   Motion Cr. Forbes to grant the contract for the paving of 

Elmside Road to Terra Location Inc. in the amount of 
$228 903.16, taxes included.  Crd.  The Mayor abstains from 
voting. 

 
(12-05-96)   Motion Cr. Forbes to call for bids for the testing for asphalt 

and granular foundation for the paving of Elmside Road.  
Crd.  The Mayor abstains from voting. 

 
(12-05-97)   Motion Cr. Drummond to request an estimate from Jason 

Hynes Construction Inc. for the cost or re-instating the 
driveway of Pat Lachappelle located at 7 Elmside.  Crd.  The 
Mayor abstains from voting. 

 
(12-05-98)   Motion Cr. Drummond to deny the request of the First 

Nations participants in the Bay-to-Bay Flotilla for camping 
and a bonfire at McClellan Park upon recommendation from 
our Fire Chief, Kevin Kluke, since it would be setting an 
unwanted precedent and there are other options available for 
camping accommodations in Norway Bay.  Crd.  The Mayor 
abstains from voting. 

 
(12-05-99)   Motion Cr. Forbes to deny the request of St. Mary’s School in 

Quyon to organize a B.B.Q. with swimming at the McClellan 
Park Beach and Pier since our liability insurance does not 
cover us under these circumstances.  Crd.  The Mayor 
abstains from voting. 

   
 (12-05-100)  Motion Cr. Drummond to hire an outside consultant to 

inspect lots 10-50 & 10-51 and the adjacent lots.  Crd.  The 
Mayor abstains from voting.  

 
 (12-05-101)  Motion Cr. Forbes to close the meeting.  Crd.  The Mayor 

abstains from voting. 
 
_____________   ___________________________ 
Mayor Brent Orr                             Director General Christina Peck 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 


